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RKS will continue to support Sage DacEasy! 

End of Sage DacEasy??
Over the past year there has been rumors and announce-
ments about DacEasy ending and users should move to 
Sage 50. Some users have moved to Sage 50 and others 
have switched to another accounting system.

Another Option: RKS suggests that another option is to 
stay with DacEasy, upgrade to the current version and 
you will be able to use your current accounting system 
into the future.

We (the DacEasy Certified Consultants) still do not know 
what is going to happen to DacEasy down the line.  But 
almost all of us do not want to abandon our loyal DacEasy 
clients. So we are advising our clients to “wait and see”.

As of now, Sage is promising to provide support for the 
existing Business Care Plans. If you have Payroll, that will 
include the tax updates. They are also allowing their Cer-
tified Consultants to continue selling the Business Plans. 
Until they end the Business Plans, we plan to continue 
selling and supporting Sage DacEasy as usual.

Sage also is saying they are not going to force users to 
change to a different accounting program.

RKS Sage DacEasy Policy
RKS Business Services will continue to try to support all 
clients, regardless of what version they are on. However it 
will become increasingly difficult to help clients who are 
using earlier versions of DacEasy.

Obviously the later versions will be easier to support on 
the newer Windows operating systems, so we are recom-
mending you upgrade to the current version.

RKS plans to continue to sell and support Sage  
DacEasy as long as we are able.

Reasons to Upgrade Now
If you haven’t upgraded yet, now is probably the time to 
do it.

1. The current version is 2014/15 and in the old number-
ing method, it is Version 22. Gives you an idea how old 
your software is.

2. When your present computer dies, your older version 
will probably not install on the Windows 7, 8, 8.1 and 
10 operating systems. Upgrading your computer and 
software while your old computer is still working makes 
the upgrade easier.

3. Available in Accounting Edition, Payroll Edition, Small 
Business Edition (Accounting and Payroll), Retail Edition 
(Accounting and Point of Sale) and Complete Edition (all 
5 modules).

4. Prices are great, they are at an all time low. Buy a year 
subscription plan and get the latest software at no extra 
cost.

5. The new features Sage has added over the years will 
give you all of the benefits that users have found helpful 
in running their businesses efficiently.

6. You can upgrade from single user to the multi- user 
version or add additional modules to your system for a 
reasonable cost.

7. Upgrading to the current version now will enable you 
to continue to use DacEasy into the future. Changing 
to another accounting software program should not be 
made under the pressure of necessity.

If you have any questions about Sage DacEasy call 
us at 419-882-5382 
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